FROM: Richard Petty [petty.1@osu.edu]
SENT: Mon 4/13/2009 2:29 PM

Re: Concurrence request for English H597.04- Psychology

Most of what was sent seems fine, but the Aldama syllabus has readings that are largely from psychology sources.  Although we do not have one course that sequences these readings in this particular way, the "psychology of emotion" course that we offer periodically has readings that partially overlap.
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